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No. EDN-HE (21)B(15)38/2021 WIFS.

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Telephone Number: 0177-2653120. 2653573, 2633386, Extension: 234 Fax: 0177-2812882. 0177-2811247
E-mail: dhe-sml-hpi@gov.in & genbridredillmail.com

Dated: Shimla the February, 2021
To
1. The Principal, Govt./ Pvt. Colleges
in District Shimla. '

1o

The Deputy Directors of Higher Education
Shimla, Himachal Pradesh

3. All the Principal/Headmaster, Govt. /Pvt. Sen. Sec./Hr. School
In District Shimla Himachal Pradesh

Subject: Regarding COVID-19 (random) sampling of Teachers and Students.
Memo,

With reference to the letter No. HFW-SML(1)B(COVID-19)Covid-19
Tests/2020-665 Dated 02/02/2021 received from Chief Medical Officer Shimla District Shimla
,in order to set up random sampling for COVID-19 detection and on account of opening of
schools/ colleges, the random sampling of children /students and teachers needs to be done.

In this regard, as desired by CMO, you are, hereby advised to get the random
testing for COVID-19 of teachers and students for COVID-19. This will help in keeping a

watch/ control over Covid-19 situation.

ﬁk}:——"
(Dr. Amarjeet K Sharma)

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh Shimla-1

Endst. No. Even. Dated Shimla-01 the February, 2021
Copy to: :
1. The Chief Medical Officer Shimla District Shimla Himachal Pradesh for information
please. :

Q\/f he Technical Officer (Computer/IT Cell), Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal
Pradesh is hereby requested to upload the same on departmental website
3. Guard file

Director of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.
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e DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE
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\ £ No. HFW-SML(1)B(COVID-19)Covid-19 Tests/2020- D/g S
“\ Office of the Chief Medical Officer,
Shimla District, Shimla.
To
—_—
1) The Director Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Lalpani Shimla-1
2) The Director Elementary Education, PREL Tl A
“~" Himachal Pradesh, lalpani Shimla-1 '.f okl f 2
Sub:- Covid-19 (random) sampling of Teachers aiid Students... .. e
Sir,

With reference to the letter No.GAD-C(F)10-3/2019 dated 7/12/2020
received from Chief Secretary Himachal Pradesh, in order to step up random sampling for
COVID -19 detection and on account of opening of schools, the random sampling of children
and teachers needs to be done. This will help in keeping a watch / control over Covid-19
situation. ~—

You are requested to convey the same to all the educational
institutions to get random testing for COVID-19 of teachers and children on joining the

schools. - &

Yours faithfully,

-

N

~

Chief Medigal Officer,
Shimla Distt. Shimla.

Endst. No-- as above- dated, *

Copy forwarded for information to :-

1. The Secretary (Health) to Govt. of Himachal Pradesh Shimla-2.

2.The Durector Health Sarvices Himachal Pradesh Shimla-9.

3.The Deputy Commissioner Shimla .

4.All the Block Medical Officers for information and necessary action.

Chief Medical officer,
Shimla Distt. Shimla
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